Board Newsletter

Quarterly Newsletter from Parkview's Board



Top Three Prayer Requests

Look to the Lord and his strength. See his face always. 1 Chronicles 16:11.

Here are the top three items we're currently navigating. Please add them to your prayer lists. 1) 20th Year: This coming school year marks the 20th for Parkview. Let's make the most of it. 2) Facilities: Parkview recently acquired 18 acres and 42,000 sf. Let's use them for the Lord. 3) Students & Staff: As the school year launches, let's pray everyone experiences safety along with compelling academic and spiritual growth.



20TH YEAR

Celebrating and giving thanks as we kick off our 20th year.



FACILITIES

Using our facilities to glorify God and impact the local community.



STUDENTS & STAFF

Seeing them both experience academic and spiritual growth.



Board News Online Click on School

Board under About Us for minutes, etc.



Newest Member Ryan Malkowski 3 children at Parkview and is a financial advisor.



Newest Member Shari Tvrdik 1 child at Parkview and directs a non profit ministry.

New All Around

Behold, I am doing a new thing; now it springs forth, do you not perceive it? I will make a way in the wilderness and rivers in the desert. Isaiah 43:19.

The 2017 / 2018 school year is surrounded by new. New board members, new facilities, new properties, new staff, and new students. We're witnessing exciting times in Parkview Christian Academy's history thanks to the blessing and direction of God. Here are the highlights...

New Facilities: We closed on Club 47 over the summer. This facility offers great opportunities for continued growth in academics, athletics, and arts. We now have ample classrooms along with a dynamic common area and gymnasium. We're also able to benefit the local community through partnerships with churches and homeless organizations such as Kendall County PADS.

New Properties: We also closed on 18 acres near the northwest corner of Illinois Route 47 and Ament Road. This property will eventually become an athletic and recreational complex -



providing land for baseball, football, soccer, and softball fields. Here's a BIG thank you to the donor making this acquisition possible.

New Staff: We hired a new Principal for grades K to 5th, Mr. Craig Rapinchuk. He's hit the ground running and will help maintain consistency across grade levels and support the teaching staff. Welcome aboard Mr. Rapinchuk!

New Students: Most important of all are the existing and new students of Parkview. Your families make Parkview successful. Thanks for all you do and for allowing us to partner with the upbringing of your greatest assets - your children!

OPPORTUNITIES AND UPDATES

With the acquisition of 18 acres and 42,000 square feet, we're always looking for people experienced in the trades. From renovating to snowplowing to cleaning, please let us know if you're capable and willing by emailing Ms. Benson at dbenson@parkviewchristian.net.

Also, keep an eye out for an upcoming Facebook Live event. This event will showcase the story of Parkview Christian Academy and how you can help continue the tradition of changing lives and influencing families for the Kingdom. We all make a difference together!

